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MPLA Activities: 

 Submitted an article for the MPLA newsletter. 

 Attended OLA Executive Board Meetings monthly as MPLA Representative 
 

 
 
OLA Activities: 

 Work continues on the 2014 Annual Conference that will be held in April has begun. 

 The OLA Leadership Committee held a very successful Leadership Institute.  There were 
24 participants and Peter Bromberg and Sharon Morris were the presenters.  

  
 


